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6 June 2003

The Hon. Pam Allan MP

Member for Wentworthville

PO Box 558 ,
WENTWORTHVILLE NSW 2145

Dear Ms Allan,

I write to express Council’s concern at the Federal Government’s plan for the National
Radioactive Waste Repository Project.

Council has further concerns that the Lucas Heights Nuclear Reactor will be decommissioned
and that between 1000m3 and 2500m3 of high level nuclear waste will be transported through
our City to this proposed repository.

We also understand that contractual arrangements for the sale of uranium are such that
Australia will be required to take back high level nuclear waste from overseas. Accordingly,

this processing of Nuclear Waste will require a port facility to unload and transport this waste,
again through our City.

Council following representations from Loretta O’Brien, Nuclear Freeways Project Co-
Ordinator for Friends of the Earth, recently considered this matter. Council resolved to support
the Friends of the Earth and to designate Holroyd a Nuclear Free Zone.

It would be appreciated if you could assist Council by supporting Council’s call and conveying
Council’s opposition to the Federal Government’s plan.

Yours sincerely,

A

Clr. Mal Tulloch
MAYOR
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